

FSGA

TODAY

FSGA NEWSLETTER RETURNS

Due to various contributing factors, "Fore Florida", the official magazine of our association, has possibly reached the point of termination. The FSGA staff, however, will continue to update our members on association news by means of a periodical newsletter. It is our hope that you utilize this newsletter as an informative and entertaining guide to the upcoming events and important dates related to the goals and objectives of our association.

FSGA MEMBERSHIP ON THE RISE

1991 was a fantastic year for membership growth and early signs signify that 1992 will be even better. We have already been flooded with new applications and are confident that many more are on the way. We would ask that you as current members do your best to convey our ultimate objective to your golfing colleagues and friends: To do all we can to better the game by protecting its integrity, preserving its spirit, and promoting its best interests.

1992 FSGA CHAMPIONSHIP SCHEDULE SLÄTED

As members, you have already received entries to this year's many championships. Considering the fact that superb facilities like Bonita Bay, Innisbrook, and TPC at Sawgrass, among many others, have agreed to serve as hosts to you as contestants, the entries are already rolling in. Many fields are limited so if you want to ensure a position in your favorite tournaments this year, be sure and get those entries in soon!!

KNAPP, BUCHANAN, QUAIL RIDGE CAPTURE '91 HONORS

CONGRATULATIONS to Tom Knapp of West Palm Beach, Bill Buchanan of Daytona Beach and Quail Ridge CC of Boynton Beach, Charlie Bowie, Head Professional for recently being named FSGA Player of the Year, FSGA Amateur of the Year and FSGA Club of the Year, respectively.

These awards are reserved for those individuals and clubs who, through their contributions to the advancement of our association, best exemplify the true spirit of FSGA membership. They were each chosen from a pool of many qualified candidates which made the selection process very difficult indeed. Again, we applaud their efforts and wish them each the best of luck in 1992.

THANKS...

We are continually amazed at the huge amount of support we receive every year from numerous individuals statewide who volunteer their time and effort for the improvement of our association. These are people, whose tireless committment often goes unrecognized, but without whom our goals would never be reached. To all of you, we appreciate your continued support, and anxiously await your future contributions.

